
Director’s Report – May 2024

• Teams working on implementing CalAIM

• Fee for service (FFS)

• Screening and Transition tools

• United for Youth: 

• Finalizing Roadmap and Action Plan; Steering Committee met last week

• Talisha Racy, MFT - Deputy Director for Adult and Older Adult Services

• BHRS Newsletter focused on May Mental Health Awareness Month

• Focused article on the Behavioral Health Commission

• Efforts to make Narcan available (next slide)



Narcan Dispensary Machine at Maguire
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